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As a CHL holder, I am adamantly opposed to this bill. 

As a law abiding citizen of the State of Oregon, I find it ridiculous that the Legislature 

endlessly crafts laws that only serve the purpose of turning lawful gun owners into 

criminals. 

The current law restricting concealed carry on school property is an excellent 

example of this.  

Placing the burden of knowing the hodgepodge of locations that this law would create 

is unreasonable. 

I urge you to vote no! 


